
Hello friends!,
I am very happy to be using my website to communicate with 
you all. 

Project ‘Music of the World’
This past year has been a very complicated for all of us, a year 
full of uncertainty, sadness and social isolation. Sadly, all my 
concerts have been canceled until further notice, but I look 
forward to the day we meet again.

Once again, music has proven to be a vital artery of our society 
and has saved us from moments of despair. This year, I started a 
project entitled ‘Music of the World’ on my Youtube channel 
where I invite the public to send me images or videos of their 
favourite city or corner of the world. Also, I kindly ask them to 
send me a list of their favourite solo composers for piano. The 
project seeks to unite beautiful corners of the world with both 
current and classical music,  merging music and images into one. 
If you would like to participate, do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you very much. My very best wishes to you all. 

Margalida  Moll Salord
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